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Hello:

[bookmark: _GoBack]It can be hard to physically distance and self-isolate in the multigenerational household. With parents working from home, children learning remotely and grandparents living with and helping raise grandchildren, keeping everyone healthy during a pandemic requires extra care.

The challenge is even greater when the household includes family members going to and from work outside of the home. This poses an increased risk for those in the home who are older or have underlying health conditions.

The California Department of Public Health has produced communications resources – in English and Spanish – focused on the multigenerational household. Please share these resources widely through your networks, including partners and stakeholder groups.

For more resources, visit our partner page, toolkit.covid19.ca.gov/partners.

We appreciate your support and thank you for helping us keep all Californians safe and healthy.

Thank You,
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